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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 22 May 2018 09:43
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Cr-044025-18 Theft Of Ewes - Lambs 22/05/2018 09:43:23 [220995]

CR-044025-18 Theft of Ewes - Lambs

Police have received a report of the theft of nine ewes and lambs from Pulworthy 
Farm at Molland South Molton.
The thefts occurred between 14-17 May. The sheep are marked on their left 
hand sides with initials JR in black.
Anyone with information regarding the theft or whereabouts of these sheep is 
asked to email 101@dc.police.uk call 101 or Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111 
quoting CR/044025/18 Thank you

Message Sent By
Shirley Craft (Police, Community Messaging Officer, Devon & Cornwall)
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